
 

Friday, 24th February 2025 

 

 

 

KS1 Network Games 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday, 25th February 2025, Year 1 will be going to the English Institute of Sport to 
take part in a morning full of competitive athletic games between each other and children from 

other schools in Sheffield. 
 
The event will start with an opening ceremony where we will parade around the track flying 
flags for our school. After that, each class will take part in various athletic sporting activities 
throughout the morning.  

 
Children will need to arrive at school by 8:15am. The coach will be leaving promptly at 8.45am 
and returning at approximately 1.00pm for lunch. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch or order a school sandwich to eat on this day.  They 

will also need to bring a healthy snack (in a separate container to their lunch, as we will be 
leaving lunches at school) and water bottle, in a ruck sack.  Please ensure that snacks/packed 
lunches do not contain nuts. 
 
Children will need to wear school PE kit and trainers. 

 

There is no charge for this trip. Please log on to Parentpay, by Thursday, 30th January 2025, 
to give permission for your child to attend this event and to confirm their lunch choice. 

 
If you would like to help on this trip, please see your class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Y1 Team     
  


